
Art Department Letter to year 10 parents 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

As your son/daughter is at the start of his/her GCSE Art course, we would like to offer you the opportunity  

to make a voluntary contribution to buy an art pack at the cost of £ 18 

Although we provide a lot of materials and equipment, this pack will consist of the main equipment that  

your child will need to help them produce their best art work. A contents list is as follows: 

 

A4 bound 

sketchbook  

A3 plastic folder 

Set of acrylic 

paints 

 

Set of watercolour 

paints 

3 quality brushes 

Set of 6 sketching 

pencils 

Set of colour pencils 

 

In an attempt to remove all cash and cheques from school we are asking all parents to only use our  

e-payment method  to pay for this equipment. This can be done online using Parentpay. 

Please fill in the form below and return to your child’s art teacher by Friday 26th September. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs T Parker-Woolway 

Head of  Art. 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________ 

Farmors School Art department Sept 2020 

(please return to your childs’   Art teacher ASAP) 

 

Pupil name:                                                                                                          Tutor group: 

I would like to make a contribution to a GCSE Art pack at the cost of £ 18. 

Payment to be made through Parentpay by end of Friday September 26th . 

 

Parent signature: 

 

 



 

 


